

Fulbridge Academy is part of the Four Cs MAT



Fulbridge Academy, Keeton Road Peterborough PE1 3JQ

Tel: (01733) 566990

E-Mail: office@fulbridgeacademy.co.uk

Principal: Mr Ben Erskine



20th October 2023

Involvement in your child's learning EYFS Parent Questionnaire

Please see the below link to a parent questionnaire for Reception Children.

We would be grateful if you could take a few minutes to complete this short questionnaire to evaluate the EYFS induction and provision at Fulbridge Academy for your Reception child

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQSMV3pfeOe6LFMVzqqZ96f2yDut5ZsSZZ0RnmMTz8-36Ow/viewform?usp=sf_link

Thank you

Reception Team









